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Help us, help you  
 

When requesting care, whether online, by phone or in person, it 
helps us if you explain what’s wrong. This ensures you get the 
care you need at the right time from the right person – for         
example, from the doctor or nurse who normally treats 
you. It also helps our medical team to prioritise those who 
need our care most.   If you prefer not to say what’s wrong 
– for example, when talking to our reception team – they 
will always respect your privacy. However, it’s an important part 
of their job to ask, so thank you for your support with this.  
 

Please also tell us if:     
 

• You would prefer us to talk with you by phone or face-to-
face.  

• You need to speak to a particular person because they 
have treated you before  

• There are certain times of day when you can’t talk, for  
example you are at work, at school or college  

• You need English to be interpreted, you need help from 
another person at your appointment, or if you have other 
communications needs. 

 

We will do our best to meet your needs in the way you would like, 
but please bear in mind that if you are unwell, our priority will be 
to ensure you receive care quickly.      
 

For urgent medical help - If you have an urgent medical        
problem and you’re not sure what to do, NHS 111 can help. Call 
or go online, 111.nhs.uk.  For life-threatening emergencies, dial 
999. 
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The practice will be closed for 
staff training one afternoon a 
month from 1.00pm.  Should 
you need a doctor during this 

time, please telephone the  
surgery number and your call 
will be dealt with by the GP 

collaborative. 

The next PLI date is:   

Wednesday 6th February 2024 

PLEASE NOTE THE SURGERY WILL BE                      
CLOSED ON THE FOLLOWING DATES 

Friday 29th March 2024 

Monday 1st April 2024 

Monday 6th May 2024 

Monday 27th May 2024 

Monday 26th August 2024 

Wednesday 25th December 2024 

Thursday 26th December 2024 

Wednesday 1st January 2025 

Keep us updated!  

If you change your name, phone number , address or email address, 
please let us know either by completing the online queries form via our 
Website or use the form below:  Many of our patient records have out 
of date information which causes us difficulties when trying to contact 
you.   We will need to see proof of name change if you have changed 
your First name or Surname.   

Please also remember to change your details with any other service 
that you are receiving care from, such as hospitals, social services etc.  
This is your responsibility s these organisations do not always have 
access to your records, so this will not update automatically.   

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name   

Address   

Contact  
Numbers Home 

  

  

Work 

  

  

Mobile 

  

  

Email Address  


